
 

 

ACE 2024 Photography Competition 
 
Dear ACE community, 
 
The Arts Ambassadors are pleased to announce the return of our ACE Photography Competition.  
As in previous years, there are 4 categories to take part in and all images must be produced by our 
ACE pupils.  
 
Our Arts Ambassadors have chosen the categories for this year’s photography themes, and cannot 
wait to see what you can capture in your viewfinders. 
 
Children are invited to enter photographs into these 4 categories:  

A) Spring 
B) Food 
C) Action 
D) Portraits 

 
Instructions for entering:  
- No more than 3 images can be entered, either in one category or across any of the 4 categories  
- Name each image with your name and the category letter  
- Email photographs to photo@ashford-primary.surrey.sch.uk 
 
(Please include your child’s full name and class, as well as the category they are entering into the 
subject of the email.) 
 
All entries need be submitted by Friday 19th April. Any photographs sent after this time may 

not be included in the final judgement. 
 
Rules for photographers:  
1. The person entering must be the photographer  
2. It is suitable for others to see and be showcased 
around school 
3. Any people included in the images have given their 
permission to have their picture entered in the 
competition  
 
Winning entries will be published on the school website 
and displayed around the school.  
 
The Arts Ambassadors cannot wait to see the images 
that you capture. 
 
Have fun and happy snapping. 
 
Kind regards, 
Miss Beacham and the ACE Arts Ambassadors.  
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